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Olivia Glantz

From: Cullen Armstrong

Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2019 3:13 PM

To: Tony Martin

Cc: Development Services; publicworks

Subject: FW: Contact Public Works Department

Attachments: ATT00001.bin

Tony, I think this is for you?? But just in case I’ve copied Development Services so whoever is dealing with this project 

can be advised of the concern. If it should go anywhere else let me know and I’ll pass it along. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Cullen Armstrong 

Compliance Specialist 

City of Salem | Public Works Department 

555 Liberty St SE, Suite 325, Salem OR, 97301 

carmstrong@cityofsalem.net | 503-588-6211 

CityofSalem.net 

 

 

 

From: noreply@cityofsalem.net [mailto:noreply@cityofsalem.net] On Behalf Of wmikesuz@aol.com 

Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2019 2:11 PM 

To: publicworks <publicworks@cityofsalem.net> 

Subject: Contact Public Works Department 

 

Your 

Name 
Michael Edward Whitston 

Your 

Email 
wmikesuz@aol.com 

Your 

Phone 
9717016445 

Street 622 Salem Heights Ave S 

City Salem 

State OR 

Zip 97302 

Message 

Please be advised that the Wren Development project for Salem Heights Ave S must also address 

the hazard that already exists;Felton St that begins off Madrona is frequently partially blocked by 

many vehicles making it difficult for traffic going into Villa Candalaria let alone any emergency 

vehicles to get in/out. This will be the primary road for Via Candalaria residents once Salem Hghts 

Ave S is affected by construction.  
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